## Jingle Jangle Editor 2017 Annual Report

I have enjoyed putting together the Jingle Jangle each month because it allows me to read what all of you busy women are up to. I am in awe! Each month I receive column entries in a variety of formats, most commonly minutes via email or snail mail. I scan or copy these into the column and edit for space constraints. I send edited column to Caren Cowan on the 15<sup>th</sup> of every month. The numbers have declined this year so in an attempt to build up the column I would like to recognize the locals with the most submissions. January's issue had 2 locals reporting: Chamiza, and Powderhorn; February had 4 locals: Chamiza, Mesilla Valley, Chuckwagon and Powderhorn; and March had 4 locals reporting: Chamiza, Frisco, Mesilla Valley, and Powderhorn. The April issue had 4 locals: Chamiza, Chuckwagon, Copper, and Silver Spurs; May had 6: Chamiza, Copper, Frisco, Lariat, Chuckwagon and Powderhorn; June had 6: Lariat, Mesilla Valley, Chamiza, Chuckwagon, Copper and Powderhorn; and July had 6: Borderbelles, Lariat, Chamiza, Chuckwagon, Powderhorn and Copper. The August issue had 3 locals reporting: Chamiza, Mesilla Valley and Frisco; September had 5: Chamiza, Powderhorn, Silver Spurs, Copper and Mesilla Valley, October had 4 locals reporting with Chamiza, Copper, Mesilla Valley and Powderhorn. November had a 5 locals reporting: Chuckwagon, Silver Spurs, Chamiza, Mesilla Valley and Powderhorn, leaving December with 6: Frisco, Chamiza, Chuckwagon, Silver Spurs, Powderhorn and Copper. A big shout out for the most submission in 2017 was again the Chamiza CowBelles reporting every month with Powderhorn a close second reporting 10 months. Great job!!!! Thank you to all who submitted this year. I have been asked to continue as editor...so keep the submissions coming. Have a great year!

Janet Witte, Jingle Jangle Editor